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WISH List –  
For Activities
We are popping into  
May. We would love to  
pop some fresh popcorn 
with a new popcornmachine. 
Help us start popping soon!

Facility News
We enjoyed our new game, Pin the Tail on the Donkey! It was 
a Great Success! Don't forget to join us in all the fun!

Mother's Day Brunch
Join us for Mother's Day 
Brunch on May 11th starting 
at 11:00 a.m. Please RSVP 
by May 5th to Dietary, $5 
Donation per family member. 
Thank You!

We are going to be celebrating 
"Nursing Home Week". The 
Theme this Year is the "Tapestry 
of Life". We will be celebrating 
by playing fun games and having 
extra great treats. We are excited 
to get together here at East Troy 
Manor during this week, we truly 
cherish making memories!

Activity Highlights
May 2nd - 10:00 a.m. - Deo Gloria Music
May 11th - 11:00 a.m. -Mother's Day Brunch/RSVP
May 12th – 15: Tapestry of Life, "Nursing Home Week"
May 20th - 2:00 p.m. - Resident Council 
May 22nd - 10:00 a.m. - Cycling Without Ag

Happy Birthday!
Best wishes to our residents and staff 

celebrating birthdays this month.

🍿Residents
5/16	  Leatrice B.
5/17	 Shirley S. 



May is Military Appreciation 
Month, a time to recognize 
and express gratitude for the 
sacrifices made by service 
members and their families. 
This month includes several 
important observances, 
such as Military 
Spouse Appreciation 
Day (9th), Armed 
Forces Day (17th), 
and Memorial 
Day (26th), each 
highlighting different 
aspects of military 
service and dedication.
This month serves 
as a reminder of the courage, 
commitment, and resilience of those 
who have served and continue 
to serve. It is an opportunity for 
communities to come together in 
support and appreciation of the 
military and their loved ones.
There are many ways to show  
your gratitude:
•	 Wear clothing or 

accessories that show 
support for the military.

•	 Donate to organizations that 
assist veterans and active-
duty service members.

•	 Display an American flag 
or a flag representing a 
specific military branch.

•	 Treat a service member 
to a coffee or meal.

•	 Reach out to a veteran 
or active-duty member 
with a call or text.

•	 Send a letter, card, or care 
package to deployed troops.

•	 Visit a military memorial or 
cemetery to pay your respects.

Taking time to honor those who 
serve is a meaningful way to show 
appreciation and ensure their 
sacrifices are never forgotten.

Honoring Military Appreciation Month"May the Fourth," also known as 
Star Wars Day, has become a global 
celebration of the beloved franchise. 
This date gained popularity in recent 
years, thanks to the resurgence of 
the Star Wars saga. The release of 
the latest trilogy, starting with The 
Force Awakens, and the success of 
the Mandalorian TV series—featuring 
the adorable and heroic Grogu—have 
sparked new and 
renewed fandom. 
George Lucas 
introduced the Star 
Wars Universe in 
1977, with the aim  
of putting a fresh 
spin on the 
sci-fi genre by 
blending action, 
adventure, and 
romance.
Here are some  
out-of-this-world 
factoids:
•	 Darth Vader  

was a team effort: David Prowse 
(body), James Earl Jones (voice),  
and Sebastian Shaw (face).

•	 Carrie Fisher was just 19 years  
old when she began her iconic 
role as Princess Leia.

•	 Harrison Ford, known for playing 
the adventurous Han Solo and 
captain of the Millennium Falcon, 
is also a pilot in real life.

Whether you’re planning a movie 
marathon, sharing some galactic trivia, 
or attending a local event or exhibit, 
don’t forget to say, "May the Fourth 
Be With You!" on Star Wars Day, and 
"Beware! Revenge of the Fifth"— a 
playful nod to May 5th, the day that 
follows, where fans continue the 
celebration of all things Star Wars!

May the May the 
Fourth Be Fourth Be 
With You!With You!
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